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Message from the VP 

  

Dear Student Affairs Colleagues, 
  

This week I am in Boston along with a delegation of other Student 
Affairs staff representing UNM at the annual NASPA Conference. This 
year’s conference featured keynotes, general interest sessions, and 
roundtables that focused on some of the most pressing issues facing 
postsecondary education and in particular student affairs divisions 
across the country. Additionally, it was exciting to celebrate Pam Agoyo, 
director for American Indian Student Services as she received the 
NASPA Pillar of the Profession Award.  Congratulations Pam!  It was an 
excellent reminder that we are not alone, that there is a thriving field of 
research and experience to support our development of high-quality 
programming and support for students, and that the UNM student 
experience already is full of many proactive and equitable best practices 
that transform student lives. I am excited to continue finding 

opportunities to share the great work happening here already and enhance our work into the future. If you did 
not have the opportunity to travel to Boston or attend the virtual conference this year, don’t fret as the NASPA 
New Mexico conference will be held here on campus in the SUB on May 25th and 26th. You can register for that 
conference here.  
  
In just two days our division will gather for the annual Louie Awards at the Club Level-Zone (north lobby, 
2nd Floor in the PIT) followed by a special Student Affairs day at the UNM Lobo baseball and softball games. 
Parking is in the north parking lot of the Pit, TLC parking north 1 and 2 lots (see attached map). If you filled out 
your RSVP form for game tickets, please come by Scholes Hall 229 today or tomorrow between 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
to pick up your reserved game tickets and shirt. If you didn’t RSVP, you’re welcome to join us at either game by 
purchasing tickets on your own for $3 each via these links baseball tickets, softball tickets.   
I hope to see you there to gather in celebration of everything that makes Student Affairs at UNM a special place 
to be! 
  
With appreciation, 
Eric 
 

 

https://www.naspa.org/events/2023-naspa-new-mexico-drive-in-conference
https://golobos.evenue.net/cgi-bin/ncommerce3/SEGetEventInfo?ticketCode=PR%3AATHLETICS%3AOLY22%3ABB16%3A23STUDENTAFFAIRS&linkID=unm-athletics&shopperContext=&caller=PR&appCode=&prc=23STUDENTAFFAIRS&ppc=23STUDENTAFFAIRS&dataAccId=733&locale=en_US&siteId=ev_unm-athletics
https://golobos.evenue.net/cgi-bin/ncommerce3/SEGetEventInfo?ticketCode=PR%3AATHLETICS%3AOLY22%3ASB08%3A23STUDENTAFFAIRS&linkID=unm-athletics&shopperContext=&caller=PR&appCode=&prc=23STUDENTAFFAIRS&ppc=23STUDENTAFFAIRS&dataAccId=733&locale=en_US&siteId=ev_unm-athletics


 

Executive Director for Student Resources Finalist Candidate Forums Set 

  

I am pleased to announce the candidate forums for the finalists for the new Executive Director, Student 
Resources position in our division.  Jodi Smith, Veronica Griego-Sanders, and Dr. Jenna Crabb will all be on 
campus for open and student forums per the schedule below.  I hope you are able to join us at these forums to 
support these candidates and learn more about their vision for Student Affairs.   
  

Jodi Smith 
Tuesday, April 18 
Student Forum |  1:30 to 2 p.m.  |  SUB Trailblazer/Spirit  
Open forum  |  2:15 to 3:15 p.m. | SUB Lobo A&B 
Smith bio 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  
  
  
  
Veronica Griego-Sanders 
Wednesday, April 19 
Student forum |  1:30 to 2 p.m. | SUB Trailblazer/Spirit  
Open forum | 2:15 to 3:15 p.m. | SUB Lobo A&B 
Griego-Sanders bio 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
Dr. Jenna Crabb 
Friday, April 21 
Student Forum | 1:30 to 2 p.m. | SUB Cochiti 
Open forum | 2:15 to 3:15 p.m. | SUB Lobo A&B 
Crabb bio 
  
  

  
  

 

 

https://studentaffairs.unm.edu/assets/img/smith-bio.pdf
https://studentaffairs.unm.edu/assets/img/griego-sanders-bio.pdf
https://studentaffairs.unm.edu/assets/img/crabb-bio.pdf


 

2023 CEC Symposium 

  

The 2023 CEC Symposium will bring together high school 
students, college students, community members, and others 
to learn and share their insights around the themes of 
education, restorative justice, health, and wellness through 
an anti-racist lens. Please RSVP 
here: https://bit.ly/CECSymposium 
 

Educator’s Job Fair 

  

Career Services will host the annual Educator's Job Fair 
on Wednesday, April 12, 2023 from 3 to 6 p.m. in the 
SUB Ballrooms. Over 60 schools will be hiring education 
related positions - all in one place. 
 

UNM Valencia Job Opportunities 

  

https://bit.ly/CECSymposium


I wanted to make you aware of two employment 
opportunities Director of Enrollment Management and Student 
Success and Manager, Enrollment Services at UNM Valencia. 
Please share these with anyone you feel might be interested in 
applying. 
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https://unm.csod.com/ux/ats/careersite/18/home/requisition/24888?c=unm
https://unm.csod.com/ux/ats/careersite/18/home/requisition/24888?c=unm
https://unm.csod.com/ux/ats/careersite/18/home/requisition/24773?c=unm
mailto:vpsa@unm.edu

